
WHO EMRO  |  Oman works to expand prosthetic and orthotics services

    

A WHO Mission held from 21 to 25 September 2014 assisted  nationals in developing a plan of
action for the expansion of prosthetic and orthotics services in the country. The team visited the
various public and private institutions in the country to review the available prosthetic and
orthotics services including the human resources working in this important aspect of
rehabilitation. The mission encouraged more investment in human resources and infrastructure
and outlined the steps for improving and progressively expanding the available services at both
the national and regional levels.

  Further information 
  

Assistive devices

  

WHO global disability action plan 2014–2021 

  Friday 19th of April 2024 04:19:00 PM

 1 / 1
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